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NQCKER & CROCKER

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

September 13, 2011

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504
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RE: TELCO PARTNERS, INC.
Dear Ms. Washburn:

We are the attorneys for TELCO PARTNERS, INC. (hereinafter “TELCO PARTNERS”). On
September 9, 1998, the Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission’)
previously authorized TELCO PARTNERS to provide intrastate telecommunications services
Docket No. UT-991076. TELCO PARTNERS has no customers in Washington, and no longer
intends to retain authority in the State of Washington. Accordingly, we respectfully request that
the Commission cancel TELCO PARTNERS’s authority effective immediately.

Enclosed is a duplicate of this letter. Please stamp the duplicate received and return same in the
postage-paid envelope attached thereto.

Please forward any additional forms or requirements, correspondence, or questions to the

The Kalamazoo Butlding FO7 West Michigan Avenue. Fourth Floor Balamaroo, Michigan 489007
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